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        What’s Inside

SPECIAL OLYMPICS: Council 9487 donated the  
ingredients and made 1,000 bag lunches for the  
Olympians and  volunteers. Top photo, John Piccolo, 
middle photo Rich Piecuch (l) and Miike Lynch and  
bottom, Tom Murphy (l) and Steve Bolton. See Mike 
Sofka’s story and an additional picture on page 5.

Grand	Knight’s	Report

by John Blaney, Grand Knight

Happy Easter to all. What is Easter? Its a time 
for children to enjoy the Easter Bunny and a time 
for a parent to have much needed time with his 
or her children. Its also time for parents to have 
much needed time off from work, to have a family 
or friends get together or have a barbecue.  Every 
family needs this, so enjoy them all.

But let’s also take time out to 
really remember the real meaning 
of Easter. On this day, after 40 
days and 40 nights, during Lent, 
the suffering that has led up to 
this day, and the death of our Lord 
Jesus Christ.

Remember the sacrifice that we 
all have made during Lent and now 
apply it towards this day, Easter and 
remember the suffering that was 
made on this very day by Christ, who died on the 
cross for all of us. This is a time for remembering, 
a time for sacrifice, and a time for peace.

I want to thank all of our Brother Knights who 
helped prepare, serve and clean up every Friday 
during the Lenten season. Without these dinners, 
our community couldn’t get together and think 
about what took place during this special season. 
Thank you.

I also want to thank Brother Mike Ulibarri for 
coordinating all five of these dinners with the help 
of other ministries. It takes a lot of time and the 

The	real	meaning
of	Easter	holiday

                      See GK REPORT page 5 
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Council Officers
   2013-2014

Grand Knight 
John Blaney, (714) 863-4125
jcblaney@att.net   

District Deputy 102
John Piccolo,  (949) 422-3529
 johnpicc@yahoo.com   

Insurance Field Agent
Mark Yubeta, (949) 322-7266
FAX: (949) 366-0374

Deputy Grand Knight
Mike Lynch, Cell: (949) 683-
1782
michael.lynch@cox.net 

Chancellor
Gary Clack
gcclack@cention.com        

Warden
John Teeter
jteeter@sbcglobal.net

Advocate
Rick Reynolds, 474-6900
rreynolds@trlawyers.com

Treasurer
Mike Ulibarri, 916-8336
mgu@earthlink.net

Recorder
Pedro Espinosa
pdpiolin@gmail.com
Inside Guard
Bob Grabot
Outside Guard
Hector Guzman
Financial Secretary
John Ojeda, PGK, 595-0990
Lecturer
Nacho Mena
Trustees 
1st Year: Mike Sofka, PGK
2nd Year: Steve Eggert,  PGK 
770-5468 
3rd Year: Bernie Laituri, 
PGK 422-9814
 
Chapter Delegates
1. John Blaney, GK
2. Mike Sofka, PGK
 Chapter Alternates
1. Steve Eggert, PGK
2. Bernie Laituri, PGK

Knight	of	the	Month

by Ricardo Teano, Retention Committee 
 It  gives me a great pleasure to introduce our Knight of the Month. 

He’s been in the Order  a little over 10 years and joined primarily 
due to curiosity and  the invitation a co-worker when he lived  in 
Colorado.

He became a truly active Knight when he joined our Council 
9487 last year.

He has been an active participant in numerous Saturday recycling  
efforts here, made sandwiches for the recent Special Olympics; and 
provided kitchen support for the Christmas/New year dinner, Val-
entine’s dinner dance and Lenten fish fry. 

His church volunteer activities include decorating the church for 
Christmas and ushering at the 10:15 Mass.

He is married nearly 23 years  to his love and confidante, Margaret. 

The officers of Council 9487 usually meet on the third  
Wednesday of the Month. Nominations are taken and a decision 
is made on a deserving Brother for Knight of the Month and a 
Knight who gets involved with his family as Family of the Month.  

A certificate is awarded along with a travel mug with the KofC 
logo for Knight of the Month and beginning this month, a tote 
bag to the wife in the Family of the Month’s Wife. We want to 
show our appreciation to the support and dedication our wives 
provide to both the Knights and our Church.

 The KofM and FofM winners must be present at the business 
meeting to receive these gifts in the month they are awarded in.  
People are not chosen just because they attend the meetings so 
please read this Newsletter or respond to our call to invite you 
to the meetings.

If you know of a deserving brother and/or  family or Knight 
you want to nominate, please come to the officers meeting or 
contact me at 949-813-4320 or at john.ojeda@cox.net or your 
Grand Knight.                       - John Ojeda, Financial Secretary

Joseph	Gennaro

Changes made in monthly awards

   See GENNARO page 11

 See GREGG page 11
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Family	of	the	Month	(January)

Dick	and	Jean	Gregg	 
                                        
Our chosen family of the month is a continuous KofC member 

since 1964 and a Charter Grand Knight twice. 
He is also a four-times Grand Knight, financial secretary, council 

director and active in all  ministries the KofFC are involved in. Dick 
Gregg and wife Jean are parents to Michele, Michael and Matthew, 
and have eight grand-children and one great-grandchild. 

While in the Diaconate Formation Program of our church, he also 
become a Master Catechist, Extraordinary Minister with Jean, a lector 
and EM of the sick. He started the EM  to the nursing home behind 



Insurance Report

Time for that annual insurance review

by Michael Klett, Family Director

In past columns in this space, I have written about out families, 
our wives and our children.  But I may have done you and I a dis-
service.  Yes, we are called to sacrificial love of and for our families.  

But before we can love our families, we must love God first, and 
we must love ourselves second.

Until we do that we have very little to offer our families.
For me, loving God is the easier of the two. 

God is the perfect father, showering us with gifts.
Gifts that come to mind are our lives, the very 

air that we breathe, our jobs, our families, and 
everything else.  

Yes Brothers, everything that we are or that we 
have is a gift from God.

How do we love ourselves? I find that very 
difficult. My sins, especially my pet sins that I 
can’t seem to stop doing, are always before me.

My view of myself is of my sins. How could 
a sinner like me be lovable?

But I want to share a secret with you. God loves you and I despite 
of our sins. He loves us when we are saints, and he loves us when 
we are sinners.

We are created lovable, and nothing that we can do will change 
that. And if God finds us so lovable then who are we to disagree 
with him?

So we need to change our view of ourselves. We need to get to 
confession and seek God’s grace to be free of our sins, to avoid the 
occasion of sin, and to find ourselves lovable.  

Armed with God’s grace, we will be better husbands and fathers.  
We only need to tell God, “yes.” Vivat Jesus,

Family	Matters

We	must	love	God	even
before	we	love	our	family

by Jim Marchetta,
Event Chairman

Or our annual Knights of 
Columbus Golf Tournament 
is rapidly approaching. 

The 2014 version of the 
fund-raiser edition is sched-
uled for Sunday, June 29 at 
San Juan Hills Golf Club in 
San Juan Capistrano.

The event is open to all pa-
rishioners, men and women, 
family, friends and of course 
Brother Knights. 

The tournament begins at 
12:30 with a shotgun start. 
Participants will get a golf 
and cart, dinner and awards 
banquet all for the entrance 
fee of $125.

There will be raffles, 
prizes, a putting contest and 
much more.

A husband and wife or 
male/female team format will 
be used again in an attempt 
to see more of the wives and 
ladies come out and play.

For more information call 
Jim Marchetta at 949-355-
3793 or stop by the sign-up 
table outside all Masses for 
the next few weeks.
  Full-page flier next page.  
              

Excitement
building for
golf tourney

by Mark Yubeta, KofC Field Agent  
Good news bears repeating, as the saying goes. 

So if you read this message last month, it may be 
time for a reminder: Its time to schedule a vsit with 
me, your professional KofC insurance agent. 

I can provide an insurance check-up that will  
identify any gaps in your family’s life insurance 
program. I will be in touch to schedule your annual 
review to verify that everything is heading in the 
right direction. We’ll make sure that if your goals 

and budget have changed, your plan still works for you. 
 I’ll come to your house when it fits your schedule. Call me today 

at (949) 322-7266 or contact me by email at mark.yubeta@kofc.org

Changes made in monthly awards
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June	29,	2014	 								Shotgun	Start	@	12:30	p.m.

San	Juan	Hills	Golf	Club
32120 San Juan Creek Road

San Juan Capistrano, CA  92675
(949) 493-1167

Hosted	by	the	Knights	of	Columbus,	Council	9487
The	tournament	is	open	to	all	players,	men	and	women

*** Husband/Wife, Male/Female Teams Welcome ***

Items	of	Need			
Hole and Tee sponsors                                              Fee	Incudes	
$100 each                                                                  Golf and cart 
Please include company info for sign                       Dinner and    
                   Awards Banquet 							
Raffle	Prizes	
Needed	
CASH donations accepted																										Challenge	holes,	putting				
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 									contest	planned.	Prizes	for		
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 winners.	Raffle	prizes,	50/50				
	 	 	 	 	 	 												drawing	and	much	more!	

        Husband/Wife team will 
        be paired into foursome, or   
        put your own together. 

                                                                 								
																																																																																								

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 All	This	For	Only	$125.00
            *Extra Dinners, $30 apiece

																						

Don Miller Memorial Golf Tournament

Volunteers
Please	call	James	Marchetta						
(949)	355-3793
or	Peter	Kellen	(949)	586-5088

Mail	Form	to:
James	Marchetta							
21742	Northwood	Lane
Lake	Forest,	CA		92630

Foursome:	
1.			_____________________________							
2.			_____________________________
3.		_____________________________
4.		_____________________________		



IN THE BAG: Dozens of sack 
lunches are lined up during Special 
Olympics Day at Santa Margarita 
High School.
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Brothers,	wives	help	prepare	
lunches	for	Special	Olympics
by Mike Sofka, Program Chair

Eighteen members of our Council and some of their wives met 
in the parish hall kitchen March 6 to prepare 500 Nutella & Jelly 
sandwiches. The following day, the Brothers andOrange County 
Chapter Past President, Steve Bolton, met at Rancho Santa Margarita 
Catholic High School to prepare an additional 500 bag lunches, 
for a total of 1,000, to be ready by 11 a.m.for hungry athletes and 
SMHS student volunteers.

Each athlete and volunteer had a nutritious and satisfying lunch 
provided by the our Council, which accomplished something very 
special for the community while having a great time.

The March OC Special Olympics will be an on-going event for 
our Council and we look forward to seeing more Knights again 
next year.

We had a lot of help from Kelly Blue Book and a few of the 
sophomore students of SMCHS but it would be nice if we had at 
least as many Knights as outside volunteers. Give it a try in 2015 
and I promise you will be glad that you came.

Many thanks to our Council members and wives who took part: 
Jean Sofka, Nelson Sweeney, John and Mary Ojeda, Rich and Pat 
Piecuch, Stewart and France Imagawa, Joe Gennaro, Bob Birtja, 
Jim Burrell, Dave Adkins, Brian Ickes, Bill Stegall, Sam Riela, 
Tom Murphy, and our District Deputy John Piccolo.

Knights as well as our community 
really appreciate your effort put 
forth. Thank you.

Look for an e-mail blast or talk 
to Brother Mike Ulibarri, who is 
coordinating this event and come 
out and join our Brothers putting 
on an Easter Hunt for the children 
of our faith community. 

It will be fun watching all of 
the children running around hav-
ing a blast.

In looking forward to the 
spring and summer months, think 
about helping out or enjoying the 
events coming up. If you like golf 
or would like to help out with 
the summer barbecues, talk to a 
Brother Knight and get involved. 
You will have a lot of fun as well.

If you like golf, the Knights 
will be sponsoring our annual 
golf tournament June 29. 

Come and enjoy your Broth-
ers and hit a golf ball or two with 
them, then enjoy a special dinner 
put on after the tournament.

If you like just being with 
our faith community and want 
to eat a hot dog or two and even 
a hamburger, then the summer 
barbeque will be there for you, 
so enjoy Easter for now.

•••
There were two very special 

guests at last month’s meeting. Fr. 

John Grace talked to the general 
council about being a real Catho-
lic first, then becoming part of the 
greatest organization, the Knights 
of Columbus.

Brother Steve Bolton dis-
cussed our Council and our 
Brothers accomplished the Spe-
cial Olympics, when more than 
1,000 lunches were served. He 
thanked Brother Mike Sofka for 
his leadership and what he did on 
that very special day.

G.K. REPORT:                                                 
From page 1

Pray for 
World Peace
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Gene Ganley Recycling Report

By George Nothhelfer, Recycle Chair

For February, the recycling program made $1,204, raising total 
earnings to $381,239. The dedication that we have is awesome, which 
ensures us a very successful program.  We look forward to seeing 

all of you Saturday, April 12.
Our program is successful because of all of you 

and the effort you put forth.  I thank whole heart-
edly all of my brothers for the great job in stepping 
up on Saturday. 

The second Saturday came early in the month, 
which contributed to the low volume. We had a lot 
of teenagers to help out and that was great.

Our collection was lower than normal, but that 
worked in our favor with the amounts that we can 
turn in that is California CRV. We have received 

our certification for our recycling program, however we have an-
other certification we have to complete for curbside pick-up from 
the mobile home parks. The paperwork has been submitted to the 
garbage people and they seemed quite positive.  We need a letter of 
authorization from them so we are legal.  I should hear something 
from them within the next two weeks.  

If anyone has any leads on businesses to include architectural 
companies that have excess catalogs that are willing to donate their 
paper recyclables, please let me know.

A special thanks to our Monday and Tuesday morning crew for 
all the dedication and extra hours they spend in making the program 
a success.  These guys are there more than just Monday and Tues-
day to keep up with other recycle projects that make our program 
so successful. You have no idea what additional time and effort is 
spent by these people until you come and investigate.  We generate 
40 percent or more of our program from this group. We need more of 
our retirees to help for a couple of hours on Mondays and Tuesdays.  
Everyone has a good time. 

Thanks and “hats off” to all listed below:
John Ojeda, Dan Ramella, Bob Morgan, Gerry Dubois, George 

Nothhelfer, Richard Mills, John Teeter, Stewart Imagawa, Ignacio 
(Nacho) Mena, Bob Grabot, Pat Bole, Ron Fernandez, Saul Carrion, 
David Keele, Maria Vargas, Joshua Cervas, Alex Molina, Amber 
Meman, Kevin Luttfell, Chris Luttfell, Joe DeProspero, Bianca 
Guevarra, Johnathan Rosaus, Dave Atkins, Tom Lucas, Philp Tagata, 
Nathan Ninomiya, Ivan Guevarra, Yadir Landa, Jya Tomagan, Robyn 
Zulauf, Sandra Zamora, Andre Fadich, Luis Ceja, Charmaine Gel-
sano, Cynthia Landa, James Burrell, Alfonso Lopez, Sabrina Pascuai, 
Chris Guthues, Victor Faguere, Gieneva Carvdjal, Joey Kolk, Bob 
Kupfert, and Don Blankenship.

Roger and Mo Boivin, 
Leo Alvarado, 

Jay and Joan Donahue, 
Gerry and Vivian Dubois, 

David Farage, 
Hector, and Cindy 

Guzman, 
Bob Morgan, 
John Ojeda, 

Dan Ramella, 
Ricardo Teano, 
Otis Givenrod, 
Joe Schulte, 

Stewart Imagawa, 
Mike McCormack, 
George Nothhelfer,

 Alfonso Lopez, 
Chuck Agozino, 

 Domingo Roldan, 
Tom Egan,

 Mannv Rios.
    – George Nothhelfer

Thanks to Monday, 

Tuesday VolunteersAnother team effort
helps raise $1,204 

 If you have a child or grand-
child that has attended a Catholic 
school K through 12 or a Catholic 
college or university during the 
current Columbian year Bishop 
William Johnson council would  
like to help with your tuition costs.  

Simply submit a letter from the 
student(s) expressing in their own 
words what a Catholic education 
means to them. 

Dictation by younger students 
is accepted. The Knight parent/
grandparent will then forward 
these letters with their request for 
assistance. 

You can email these letters to 

Council	offers
help	with	tuition 

              See TUITION page 7



February Program
 Highlights

District	Deputy’s	Message

Councils	put	together	a
great	Third	Degree	event	
by John Piccolo, District Deputy 112

 On March 22, I had the privilege of witnessing the exemplification 
of the Third Degree for 42 members from several Councils including 
two from our District: Council of the Rock-15065 at St. Elizabeth 
Ann Seaton and Cardinal Francis McIntyre-6332 at St. Kilian. 

These Brothers are no longer just members of our great Order but 
they are now Knights of Columbus.

The Conferring Officer Herb Baker, and his team 
did an excellent job in teaching the lesson of Fra-
ternity. The Host Council, Queen of Angels-15719 
did a superb job in organizing and serving a deli-
cious lunch.  

This is a new Council and took on hosting after 
only six months in operation.  

I would really like another one of our District 
Councils to host a Third Degree event before the 
end of this Columbian Year.  

It is not that much work and as host DD, I will walk with you 
throughout the entire process. 

This is not supposed to be a fund raiser but your Council will 
profit a few dollars that you can use for any purpose.

 My wish for you is a spiritual Lent focused on the Word of God 
and a most blessed and Happy Easter for you and your entire families.

 Easter is also a fun time and whether it be an Easter egg hunt in 
your back yard or an afternoon family feast, we wish you all the best.

                                              
-  

by Michael Klett, Program Chair

Out of the eight youths eligible 
to advance to the next contest, half  
made it to the KofC chapter free 
throw championship last month 
at Santiago.

• Boys age 9: Alternate Bren-
nen A.participated and took home 
a third place trophy.

• Boys age 10:  Mathew E. 
participated.

• Boys age 12:  Jon P. partici-
pated.

• Boys age 13:  Ethan B. par-
ticipated.

There was no district free 
throw championship since Coun-
cil 9487 was the only council in 

Four	advance	in	FT	championship

Ken Allen at kenallenfh@att.net 
or kenallenfh@hotmail.com or 
to Grand Knight John Blaney or 
bring the letters to any general 
business meeting up to and in-
cluding the meeting on May 7.  

The checks will be distributed 
at the June business meeting on 
June 4.   –  Ken Allen, Chairman

TUITION:                                   
From page 6

• Ken Allen needs help 
with Easter Ushering. Thanks 
to our Brothers who helped 
with the ushering duties on 
Ash Wednesday.

•  A reminder for Scholar-
ships for Knights’ children 
and grandchildren already in 
Catholic School.

•  According to Michael 
Ulibarri, our Council raised  
more than $900 on the  Lenten 
dinner.  Help is needed for the  
April 4 Lenten Dinner.

• Help is needed help with 
the Easter Egg hunt after 8:30 
and 10:15 Masses.

• Ricardo Teano reports  a 
First Degree ceremony April 
1 Fountain Valley.

• Golf chairman Jim Mar-
cheta reminded the Council 
about our annual Golf Tour-
nament coming up June 29 
at San Juan Hills Golf Club.

• Ben Newinski informed 
us that ushers are needed for 
9:45 or 3:30 Masses.

• Bill Steigell  said that 
a Catholic radio in Orange 
County is available on 1000 
AM.
Savings Account, $6,576.67. 

S1, $27,260.90.
S2, $6,152.11.
Total: $39,989.68.

the district to hold a free throw 
contest, so they all advanced to 
the Chapter contest.

Page 7 - 
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Candidates and observers will dress in a manner fitting the dig-

nity of Formal Knights of Columbus Ceremonials. Collared shirts, 
dress slacks, socks and shoes are the minimum standard. Shorts, 
tee shirts, sandals, jeans and similarly casual attire are considered 
inappropriate. A jacket and tie are the desired standard for Third
Degree Exemplifications. First degree candidates should arrive 
with a Council Representative, preferably the Financial Secretary, 
who has his signed form 100 which has been read and approved 
by the Candidate’s Council. The representative will provide the 
candidate’s Rosary, Membership Card, and copy of “These Men 
We Call Knights” to the Host Council. He will also certify that the 
Candidate has signed the gaining

Council’s Constitutional Role prior to arriving at the Exem-
plification.

 

 Program Chairman’s Report
Save these dates for upcoming noteworthy events. Also refer to the Council calendar page of the 

newsletter at www.kofc9487.com for more information.  E-mail DGK and Program Chairman, Mike 

Lynch at michael-lynch@catholic.org or call (949-683-1782) if you have an item to present at the next 

general business meeting.

       April

4/2 General business meeting, 7:30 p.m., Parish Hall

4/7-4/8 Mobile home recycling

4/14-4/15  Mobile home recycling

4/16  Officers meeting, 7:30, Parish Hall

4/21-4/22  Mobile home recycling

4/28-4/29  Mobile home recycling

 Please look for more upcoming events by e-mail- E-mail Brother PGK Steve Eggert, steveeggert@

gmail.cm. if you are not getting his e-mails

     Scheduled	Ceremonials

                                                                

             First	Degree

  Tuesday, April 1. Holy Spirit, 9667, Parish Hall. GK Robert Leroux,  17270 Ward St., Fountain 

Valley. 714-717 1609. Bleroux27@outlook.com  Candidates 7 p.m., Degree ,7:30.

    Monday, April 21. Father Kass, 3526, Fr. Kass Council Hall,  410 Kass Dr., Buena Park. Juan 

Baca, 714 402 4450. engineworks@roadrunner.com 7, 7:30.

     Thursday,  April 24. St. Timothy Council 12834, St Timothy’s Church upper room, 29102 Crown 

Valley Parkway,  Laguna Hills. GK Steve Tomasula, 949 547-1142. Steve.kofc12834@yahoo.com 7, 7:30.

	 	 	 	 																					Second	Degree	

Wednesday, April 9. District 97, St. Columban Council Hall,  7836 Westminster Ave., Westminster.

 DD Earnest O’Leary, 714-955-7164 cs.e@earthlink.net 7,7:30. 

Monday, April 21. District 105, Our Lady of Fatima Hall, 105 Esparanza, San Clemente. DD Clark 

Thompson, 949 679 0722. Cwthompson1@cox.net  7, 7:30.

√	√	√
Candidates and observers will dress in a manner fitting the dignity of Formal Knights of Columbus 

ceremonials. Collared shirts, dress slacks, socks and shoes are the minimum standard. Shorts, tee shirts, 

sandals, jeans and similarly casual attire are considered inappropriate. A jacket and tie are the desired 

standard for Third Degree Exemplifications. 

 First degree candidates should arrive with a Council Representative, preferably the Financial Secre-

tary, who has his signed form 100 which	has	been	read	and	approved	by	the	Candidate’s	Council.	

The representative will provide the candidate’s Rosary, Membership Card, and copy of “These Men 

We Call Knights” to the Host Council. He will also certify that the Candidate has signed the gaining 

Council’s Constitutional Role prior to arriving at the Exemplification. 

           –  Compiled by Mike Lynch, DGK  
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Council 9487 Advertising Corner
ACCESS >

Exterminator Service Inc.
Complete Termite & Pest Control

Roger Sonnenfeld
Lic. No. OPR10569

Orange County
(714) 630-6310
       Fax                                     Toll Free                                     Inland Empire
(714) 630-5295                         1-877-522-2377                         (951) 693-4603 
www.accessext.com                 Serving Southern California       roger@accessext.com
                                    

                      ‘Call us for what’s buggin’ you”
          
                             Residential >   Industrial >  Commercial >

PAUL A. SHISBEY, EA
Income Tax Consultant

Retired L.R.S. Agent / Appeals Officer 
30 Years Experience

Phone/Fax
(949) 215-6937                     24192 McCoy Road
pshisbeyea@cox.net                  Lake Forest, Ca 92630
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More Ads on Next Two Pages



       

       

              

       

              

       

              

       

               • Whole Life  • Term • Annuities 
                   • Long Term Care • IRA               
               Knights of Columbus  

                INSURANCE
                  Mark F. Yubeta, FIC

                Phone: (949) 322-7266
                 FAX: (949) 366-0374    
               mark.yubeta@kofc.org                

                        
   Gennaro Insurance Agency 
                  
23161 Mill Creek Drive 
                                                                 
Ste 100
              
Laguna Hills, CA 92653
      
Tel 949.586.2313
     
Cell 949.648.1257
                    
Fax 949.588.9923
         
igennaro@farmersagent.com
License#0167940

	ED	CHIN		Realtor

       

DOMINIC E. RAINONE
 A Professional Law Corporation

 •Trusts & Estate Planning
      Administration & Litigation
 • General Counsel
 • Computer Law

16148 Sand Canyon Avenue,  Irvine, CA  92613
tel (949) 833-3433              fax: (949) 423-0124
e-mail: rainone@rainonelaw. com
www.rainonelaw.com

     Jackie Stashik
         REALTOR®
   949. 813.9950
   949.597-1596

Jackie1st@cox.net
www.JackieDirect.com

CA LIC NUMBER 01233768

                               -  Page 10 -

 9901 Irvine Center Dr.
Irvine, Calif. 92618
Phone: 949-753-7888  Mobil: 949-306-1076
Fax: 949 753-0671
email: chined1@hotmail.com
http:/evergreenrealty.net
Lic. No: 00824701
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      LAW OFFICES OF
      Virginia L. Landry, Inc                

                       Ronald L. Moore
                FORENSIC DEFENSE ATTORNEY

  15635 ALTON PARKWAY SUITE 120       TEL (949) 585-7400 
  IRVINE, CALIFORNIA  92618-7324       FAX (949) 585-7407                             
      

rmoore@landrylaw.net

       

       

       

GREGG:                                    

Steve	Cook	                  
Franchise Owner
Sonsset, Inc. dba H&R Block

26761 Portola Parkway, Ste. 2M 
Foothill Ranch, CA 92610
Tel 949.837.1599  ext. 2501   Fax: 949.837.1752
Cell 949.466.4998
stcook@hrblock.com     www.hrblok.com 753-0671
 

GENNARO:                                    
From page 2

Advertising Rates:  
   The cost is $60 a year for a business 
card size ad, and $40 a year for each 
additional business card size (3.5 
inches x 2 inches) purchased (If you 
purchase and ad the size of two busi-
ness cards, the cost is $100/year.)   
   Get  your  business card advertised 
in the next issue of this Newsletter by 
calling Brother Ricardo Teano now 
at  273-8940. 

                                

They have a beautiful daughter, Annie, 21
Margaret has been  a stay-at- home mom all 

these years so  someone would always be home for 
Annie., who’s a part time student at Irvine Valley 
College and works at Honda center.

Joseph is impressed by our Council and its 
members, who are fully dedicated to the pursuit of 
providing the needed compassion and support those 
in our community deserve.

He thanks GK John Blaney and Ricardo Teano 
for the opportunity to become a full-fledged member 
of Council 9487 . He looks forward to becoming a 
fourth degree Knight later this year.

Congratulations, Joseph, for earning the Knight 
of the month award. 

From page 2

The Knights of Columbus wel-
comes inquiries from those who wish to 
contact KofC Headquarters: 1 Columbus 
Plaza  New Haven, CT 06510

(203) 752-4000 
Email: info@kofc.org

How to reach KofC 

Headquartersthe church. He  helped in the RCIA program and 
helped found the Saddleback Community Outreach  
with Deacon Ray Havert. He and his wife still work 
at the pantry on Wednesdays.

There were years that they were involved with 
Catholic Charities and Martha’s Village and FIND 
for the homeless and hungry. Now back after 13 
years, he’s happy to see Council 9487 doing the 
great things it is doing today. Congratulations to 
Dick and Jean, our family of the month.
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Program Chairman
Mike Sofka (949) 588-8307
expk2wn@earthlink.net

Newsletter Editor
Jim Breen, 837-5567
jimbreen@lwsbnews.com 
KofC Webmaster
Jerry Delmore 
jcdelmore@cox.com 
Council Director
Pat Bole, 837-3679
pipperbole@aol.com
Youth Director
Joseph Vincent, 713-6770
lillian.vincent@cox.net
Church Maintenance
Gene Ganley, PGK
586-8270
Retention Chairmen
Ricardo Teano, 273-8940
ricardo8199@att.net
Robert Birtja,583-0911
birtja@cox.net
Membership Director
Ricardo Teano
Bilingual Membership
Jose Lopez,586-6019
jalrum@sbcglobal.net
Pedro Espinosa,283-0060
pdpiolin@gmail.com
Scholarship Chair
Ken Allen, PGK, 458-2963
kenallenfh@hotmail.com
Public Relations
Pat Larkin 
Recycling George Nothhelf-
er, 859-3203 Gene Ganley, 
PGK 586-8270.
Fr. McGivney Guild Advocate
Rick Reynolds 474-6900
rreynolds@trlawyers.com
KofC Insurance Field 
Agent 
Mark Yubeta, 322-7266
mark.yubeta@kofc.org
Bereavement
Tom Haas, 768-2181
thaas4295@aol.com
Sickness
Eric Schechter 586-8275
Fourth Degree
Bill Priester, 457-0230
Pro Life/DaySharing/Holy 
Hour Bernie Laituri, 770-5468

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

	 	 	 	

       

       

       

	 	 	 	

Service Program Directors

We are still looking for birthdates of Knights’ spouses and anniversary 
dates.  We don’t need the years, just the month and day.  

Send the birthday and anniversary information to john.ojeda@cox.
net or call my cell at 949-813-4320.

Let us honor the spouses who stand behind us.   
•••                              

Do you know that if you attend a meeting on the month you celebrate 
your birthday or anniversary you could win a prize? That has been hap-
pening for some time. I hope it continues. 

We are hoping to be able to save money by sending the Newsletter by 
Email to all with Email addresses and First Class Mail to those who do not. 

If you are not getting weekly updates about Knight events then we do 
not have your Email address.  Please send it to me.  

                                                                                    – John Ojeda, 

Send	us	your	birthdays,	anniversaries
              

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

 

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

              

       

       

       

              

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       
                            

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

 12 Kenneth Stashik

13 Carie Jauritch 

14 Belen Pitones

 15 Pamela Finn

15 James Gilbert

15 Michael Benedetto

16 Steven Seastrom

16 Alfonso Lopez

19 Jennifer Jednoralski

19 Reynaldo Martinez

20 Patrick Cardinale

20 Mary Williams

21 John Lucewicz

21 Richard Mulhaupt

21 Naomi Murphy

21 Oscar Vargas

21 Elfa Ernst

21 Minh Phan

22 Donald Church

23 Patricia Espinosa

27 Barbara Ciolek

28 Mike Jednoralski

28 Gerry Dubois

29 Christopher Detar

30 Denise Hartline

01 Joseph/ Lillian Vincent

14 Jeffrey/Theresa Carta

19 Richard/Amy Quintilone

20  Jeff./Kristin Rodriguez

21 Steve/Joanne Dubiansky

22 Marty/Shannon Medina

23 Joe./Margaret Marchica

25 George/Joan Loos

25 Robert/ Judy Morgan

28 Joseph/ Patty Lopez

01 Lisa Gonzalez

02 Rev. Robert Capone

03 Joseph Reinhoel

03 Tim Morissette    

03 Ricardo Teano

03 Richard Ingrassia

03 Kathy Nieblas

04 Daniel Benjamin

04 Kevin Griego

04 Daniel Dulac

06 Nancy Coulter

06 M. Steven Jiron

07 Joanne Dubiansky

08 Raul Castillo

08 Diane Dulac

09 Kevin Iribarren

10 Pedro Espinosa

10 Francisco Nieto

11 D. Gionet-Gonzales

12 Alfred Gamarra

12 David Schaefer

       

       

   April Birthdays/Anniversaries

       



       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

	 	 	 	

       

       

	 	 	 	

Lenten Dinner, PH
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Officers
Meeting

Chapter
Meeting

Chapter
   Business 
  Meeting

Veterans
Day

All Souls
Day

K of C Bishop William R. Johnson Council 9487  
April 2014      

.

General
 Meeting
7:30 p.m.

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Chapter
Meeting

First Friday
Adoration

Lenten Dinner

Recycling
7-12

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Officers
Meeting, 7:30

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

Mobil Park 
Recycling

7-9:30 a.m.

MP Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

MP Recycling
7-9:30 a.m.

Good FridayHoly
Thursday

Easter Sunday

                             1         2           3         4            5

        6             7          8             9            10         11        12

       13           14          15           16     17           18         19

       20            21          22           23         24         25          26

       27             28          29          30                        

Cursillo
Retreat

Cursillo
Retreat

Cursillo
Retreat

Cursillo
Retreat


